



Hey there! It's me, your new Second Grade Teacher! Are you as excited as I am? Let me tell you a little about myself and then you can have your parents read all of the boring stuff on the next page.

All about Mr. Chenet:

Favorite Color: Green

Favorite Animal: Frog

Favorite Team: New York Mets

Favorite Food: Pizza!

Favorite Vacation Spot: The Dominican Republic

Favorite Subject: Writing

Favorite Book: Seven Blind Mice





I am looking forward to meeting you all on Wednesday, September 6 in room 8. It is going to be an amazing year!

P.S. I am going to quiz you on these!



Dear Parents,

This will be my second year at Sunnymead school. I worked at the beginning of the previous school year as a First Grade teacher, then as an interventionist. We have a general supply list found on the Sunnymead website. Here is a list of the things that we will need for our classroom that are not on the general list:

(You can click on each item below to see a picture of it):

Pencil case (instead of a pencil box)

4 thin, odorless dry erase markers

1 box of twistable colored pencils

2 boxes of twistable crayons 24 ct (instead of crayons)

I look forward to meeting you all soon!

Mr. Eric Chenet echenet@htps.us